
 



  

  

 

 

We recently sent a notice to all Golden Eagles members regarding a Continental 

Airlines LTD program. The information provided was sent to us by a Golden Eagles 

member, Captain Dorothy Clegg, and we, as a courtesy to our members, shared 

the information with them at Captain Clegg`s request. 

 

As you may recall, we alerted Golden Eagles to this issue last August and 

members are invited to review the archives on our website, 

www.thegoldeneagles.org, in the Membership section under Archived Blast 

Emails. Scroll down through the list of emails to the Miscellaneous heading and 

then click on the August 2022 dates to access the two entries related to the LTD 

issue.  

 

The graphic below depics the message that was sent in August of 2022. It has 

been posted here for your convenience and you can click on the grapic or the link 

under it (with the gray background) to access the LTD information and the list of 

pilots affected.  
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The last link posted below will access a pilot LTD status rebutal by ALPA.  

https://www.thegoldeneagles.org/uploads/4/5/2/4/45245885/aug_2022_clarification

_of_ltd_premium_refund_information.pdf 

 

While we always choose to refer information that MAY be useful to SOME, this is a 

complicated matter that the Golden Eagles have no direct knowledge of, other than 

referenced above and are unable to participate in to any further extent. 

 

The Golden Eagles hopes that those pilots who are attempting to recoup funds 

they feel are owed to them will be successful and that the issue will be resolved 

with minimal difficulty.  
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